
CONGESTION AT 
NHAVA SHEVA PORT

Dear customers,

we have received information that workers at 
the Nhava Sheva International Container 
Terminal are striking.  These work stoppages 
have been on again, off again over the last few 
weeks and the disruption is affecting the 
efficiency at the terminal just outside of 
Mumbai in India.  

The labor strike at Nhava Sheva has heavily 
impacted operations at port. All cargo 
operations have been negatively affected and 
the port is currently dealing with pending 
inventory of import containers and ready-to-
load export containers.

The roadway leading to the port from the CFS is 
still blocked and, as a result, containers are 
unable to move throught. Congestion 
continues to build and the port authorities are 
cutting off acceptance many times providing 
proper notice.

We request you to kindly keep your customers 
informed on this prevailing situation. 

If you have any further questions reagarding 
this matter, please contact our Operations 
department staff.

Austromar
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This Newsletter was published on November 21st, 2013.
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